
NOTICE  
Village of North Fond du Lac 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING & SPECIAL MEETINGS 
September 14, 2021, 6:00 p.m. 

Municipal Building 
 16 Garfield Street  

North Fond du Lac, WI 54937 
  

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT the Village of North Fond du Lac Plan Commission will hold a public hearing 
on the proposed adoption of the Village of North Fond du Lac Comprehensive Plan Update 2040.  The 
public hearing will be held on Tuesday, September 14, 2021 at 6:00 P.M. at the Village Municipal 
Building, 16 Garfield Street, North Fond du Lac, WI 54937. The Village Board will provide a second public 
hearing and act on the proposed adoption of the Village of North Fond du Lac Comprehensive Plan 
Update 2040 at their monthly board meeting on Monday, September 20, 2021 at 6 P.M.   

The Comprehensive plan update is a statement of public policy concerning the conservation and 

development of the Village.  The plan provides a guide to where future growth and development should 

occur over the next 20 years.  When the Village makes future decisions concerning land use 

development, the plan will be consulted.  The plan inventories and analyzes the Village’s physical 

setting, natural features, land use, population figures, economics, housing stock, transportation, and 

community facilities.  Using these inventories and the plan’s goals and strategies, a future land use plan 

for the Village of North Fond du Lac was developed.   

For additional information, please contact Village Administrator Nick Leonard at 920-929-3765 or by 

email at administrator@nfdl.org.  Written comments can be submitted to the Village Administrator at 

16 Garfield St. North Fond du Lac, WI 54937 before September 20, 2021.   

Copies of the Draft Village of North Fond du Lac Comprehensive Plan Update 2040 are available to 

review at the following locations: 

 Village of North Fond du Lac Municipal Building, 16 Garfield St., North Fond du Lac, WI 54937 

 Spillman Public Library, 719 Wisconsin Ave. North Fond du Lac, WI 54937 

 Village on North Fond du Lac’s website at  https://www.nfdl.org    

Please note that any person wishing to attend this hearing, who, because of a disability, requires special 

accommodations should contact the Village Administrator at (920) 929-3765 at least three business days 

prior to the hearing so that arrangements, within reason, can be made.  
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Nick Leonard Village Administrator    
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